
From: Hum, Grace <humgrace@uchastings.edu>
Sent: Monday, October 3, 2022 5:33 PM
To: Hum, Grace <humgrace@uchastings.edu>
Subject: FW: DEI, Free Expression, and Events -- New College Resource
 
Dear UC Hastings community,
 
I hope you had an opportunity to attend and participate in the various events that we hosted with ACLU Staff
Attorney Emerson Sykes on August 30-31.  The purpose of these events was to give our community an
opportunity to engage in meaningful conversations about racial justice and free expression and how we can
work together towards achieving these important values despite the tensions that may exist.  We’ve posted
Emerson’s Keynote Remarks on the DEI, Free Expression, and Events MyHastings site, so if you weren’t able
to attend this event, please consider watching the recording.  Additionally, thank you to those of you that
provided comments and suggested edits to the draft event policy, many of which were incorporated into the
finalized UC Hastings Event Policy:  Student Organization Support Protocol; Permissible Forms of Protest.  We
hope that this policy provides guidance and support to all community members as we navigate these difficult
issues together.
 
Best,
Dean Hum
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Click here to schedule an appointment.
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